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VALLEY CITY

NEWS RELEASE FROM VALLEY CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT

On 1-17-19 at 1330, officers with the Valley City Police Department and Barnes County Sheriff's
Office were dispatched to the NE part of Valley City along the CP Railway for an unknown medical
issue.

Officers began an unattended death investigation upon confirmation of deceased status.

No further information will be released at this time. More information will be released at a later time,
pending investigation status.

If anyone has information about this case please contact VCPD at 701-845-3110.
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